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SAND HUTTON 
Dates for your diary 
 
 

 

 
Sharing Assembly – Friday 15th Nov 
@2.30pm 
 
PTA Movie Night – Friday 8th Nov 
 
Skip2BeFit – Monday 18th November 

WARTHILL EVENTS 
Dates for your diary 
 
 

 
 
Sharing Assembly – Friday 8th Nov 
@2.30pm 
 
Skip2BeFit – Monday 18th November 
 
FOWS Cinema Night – Tuesday 19th Nov – 
Information available from the school office. 
 
 

 

Federation 

 
We are looking forward to seeing lots of you on Monday for our Children In Need event. 

(Please feel free to enter if you like!) There is no ticket price, just a donation for Children 

In Need. The event starts at Sand Hutton School at 1.30pm. 

                         

Cross Country  

One of our Sand Hutton pupils, came 4th in the North Yorkshire Schools Cross Country 

event last week. 

It was awful conditions for the runners (cold, wet, windy, rainy and muddy), but Nina thrived 

- and was one of the few to be seen just wearing shorts and t-shirt for the run! 

Well done Nina, you did yourself and the school proud.  

 

                       

 

http://www.sandhutton.n-yorks.sch.uk/


 

Sand Hutton PTA 

 

Santa Claus is coming to Sand Hutton. 

He’s cleared his diary for the evening and letters will be sent out shortly to make 

appointments with him, so please look out for them.  

The PTA are looking for volunteers to help out at the Christmas Fair on Friday 6th 

December.  If you would like to help in any way please contact the PTA directly on the 

email below or let the school office know.  

They are also appealing for people to start collecting any jars ready to fill with sweets and 

decorate for the always popular sweetie jar stall. 

The Christmas Fair is open to everyone from both schools and the surrounding area, so 

please come along and support the event if you can.                           

 

PTA@sandhutton.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In addition to the information on the newsletter, class news and photos should be updated 

on the website alongside the publication. Please visit the relevant class pages and 

galleries on our website : 

http://sandhutton-warthill.co.uk/ 

 

 

 

 

 


